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November 15, 2020 
 
Dear Twinsburg Schools Family: 
 
I hope everyone is doing the best they can given today’s stormy weather.  Paul 
and I had wind damage to the siding on our home and our neighbor’s very large 
tree came tumbling down. I hope your weekend was far less eventful! 
 
This weekend, I was informed that one (1) eleventh grade on-campus student, 
one (1) middle school staff member, and one (1) high school staff member tested 
positive for COVID-19.  
 
If your son/daughter or a member of our staff was in close contact with the 
student or staff members who tested positive for COVID-19, meaning having 
contact for fifteen (15) or more minutes at a distance of less than six (6) feet, you 
would have already received another notice with additional information. 
 
The meaning of community has never meant as much as it does right now! Please 
continue to encourage your children and each other to practice the safety 
protocols of six (6) feet social distance, wearing masks, and frequently sanitizing 
and/or washing hands with soap and water at all times.  We can get through this 
pandemic and keep everyone safe, but it takes all of us doing all that we can to 
follow the COVID-19 health and safety protocols. 
 
Have a good week! 
Kathi Powers 
Superintendent 
 
 


